
  away 0657 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  away 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid farewell, forsake,
 take leave, send {away}.[ql

  bid 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice from
575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- {bid} farewell,
forsake, take leave, send away.[ql

  bid 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice from
575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- {bid} farewell,
forsake, take leave, send away.[ql

  farewell 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid {farewell},
forsake, take leave, send away.[ql

  forsake 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid farewell,
{forsake}, take leave, send away.[ql

  leave 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid farewell, forsake,
 take {leave}, send away.[ql

  send 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid farewell, forsake,
 take leave, {send} away.[ql

  take 0657 # apotassomai {ap-ot-as'-som-ahee}; middle voice
from 575 and 5021; literally, to say adieu (by departing or
dismissing); figuratively, to renounce: -- bid farewell, forsake,
 {take} leave, send away.[ql
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